

June 7, 2014

Honorable Mayor Rothschild and City Council 255 W Alameda St Tucson, AZ 85701

RE: Tucson Bus Riders Union

Dear Mayor Rothschild and Council,

The Dunbar/Spring Neighborhood has voted unanimously to support the Tucson Bus Riders Union and its platform.

Specifically Tucson should:

- 1. Keep fares affordable, do not raise them.
- 2. Extend routes and increase frequencies, do not cut them.
- 3. Maintain local control, do not cede the bus system to the Regional Transportation Authority (RTA).
- 4. Keep bus dollars on the buses -- do not use bus funds for streetcar expenses.
- 5. Improve the Ronstadt Center at its current downtown location to better serve bus riders' needs.

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Sky Jacobs, President Dunbar Spring Neighborhood Association